
 

 

 
Ref: KH/LS/Leavers’ Hoodie 
 
11th March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 

Year 11 Leavers’ Hoodie 
 
You have the opportunity to purchase a Leavers’ Hoodie for your child. They will be black in 
colour and will feature the school logo on the front and a leavers’ design on the back. 
 
The cost of the hoodie is £16. If you wish to purchase a Leavers’ Hoodie, please make the 
payment of £16 via your WEDUC account by Friday 12th April 2024. There will be 6 options 
added to WEDUC and you will need to click the correct option for the size hoodie you wish 
to purchase.  
 
A sample of hoodies will be available in the hall to check size requirements during break 
time from Tuesday 12th March 2024.  
 
Orders made after Friday 12th April 2024 will be too late and the payment will be refunded.  
 
If you have any queries, please contact Miss Busby (Assistant Headteacher) via the school 
postbox at: postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher 
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